
Maths  
A good understanding of place value is vital 
in primary school Maths. Place value is the 
value of each digit in a number.           

 
Our place-value system is called the 
"decimal" system, because it is based in 10. 
 

Guided Reading 
This week, we have started with an engaging 
activity on inference - one of the most important 
reading comprehension skills children need to 
learn. Inference can be defined as the process of 
drawing of a conclusion based on the available 
evidence plus previous knowledge and experience.                        
  
 
 
  

Test Week 
This week, the children have shown incredible 
resilience and have been completing practice tests 
in SPAG (Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar), 
Reading comprehension and Maths. This was to 
identify each child’s learning needs and how to 
provide necessary support throughout their 
learning. 
 
They have also had the opportunity to plan and 
write an informal letter for a new child starting 
the school. 
 
I am so proud of them and we are all looking 
forward to having a week out of school and 
enjoying the residential trip! 
                              

Residential – next week! 
 
On Monday we will be leaving promptly at 
8.15am for High Ashurst. Please can all of 
the children arrive ready at school between 
7.30am and 8.00am. They will need a packed 
lunch for the first day and a bottle of water. 

 

Things to remember 
 15.09.25 – 19.09.25 - Year 6 Residential 
25.9.25 – PTFA AGM 
04.10.25 - PTFA Year 6 Cake Sale 
16.10.24  – Harvest Service at Christ Church  
25.10.25 – 02.11.25 - Autumn Half-term Break 
24.10.24 – Happy School Bag Collection 
18.11.25  -School Photos 
w/c 24.11.25  – Parent and Carer Evenings 
01.10.25  – St Andrew’s Day – Blue shirt for 
St Andrew’s team  
w/c 24.11.25  – SSA Parent and Carer 
Evenings 
17.12.23  – Christmas lunch 
 
 
 

Homework 
As children will be on the residential next week, 
homework will be to practice their multiplication 
knowledge on TTRs and Reading at home.  
 
 
  
Attendance 
Year 6 have started the year really well with 100% 
attendance on the first day. Every day counts 
towards your child achieving the best possible 
outcomes. 
 
  

 

Year 6 Homework  

12- 09-25 

It was wonderful to meet so many of you at the ‘Meet the Teacher’ meeting this week.  
During the meeting, we went through the plans and expectations for Year 6, and explained 
how the classroom and curriculum are organized, as well as, many other aspects of day to 
day life for the children.   

Thank you for your support. Let’s hope the sun shines next week! 
 
Regards,   
Miss Best 

http://www.enchantedlearning.com/math/decimals/

